BORGHESE

Dear Tina,
Congratulations on achieving your Borghese sales incentive goal for the month of July.
We truly appreciate vour support and thank you for being a member of our Borghese

team. Enclosed please find an AMEX card for you to enjoy.

We look forward to your continued success.

Sincerest thanks and best wishes,

Neil Petrocelli, VP Sales and Marketing
Julieanne Deslardins, National Sales Manager
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